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FINALLY! Thanks To 
Senator Felder's Legislation,
Bus Service Will Be Available
For All Students After 
Regular School Hours!



Starting Fall 2013, children in Kindergarten-sixth grade who are currently 
eligible for City transportation will be dropped off on their street corners instead 

of several blocks from their home, bringing you peace of mind.
The City of New York will now be responsible to pay for bus service for all students 

coming home after 4 P.M., easing the fi nancial burden on hard-working parents.
"You shouldn't have to be concerned about how your children will get home from school

or wonder how you'll pay for it. Now, you don't have to worry."

  Senator Simcha Felder,
  Chair of the New York City Education Subcommittee,
  Keeps Your Children Safe, While Saving You Money:

Senator Simcha Felder – Protecting Our Children. Putting Money Back In Your Pocket.


